


The plan to build high-density residential buildings, especially the 10 stories and 12-stories buildings,
is massive, crowded and busy. This poses too much pressure on local traffic. Our kids won't be safe
to play in the neighbourhood anymore.

Also, this land is surrounded by TRCA regulated areas. We often see animals on the proposed land. If
allowing such massively high-density structures, this would be destructible to the environment and
make it inhabitable for the wild animals.

The proposed high-density structures are tenured rental units, and this does not fit the integrity of
the neighbourhood. 

Thank you 

Best regards,
 
Yishu sun
 
 
 
 
 


